
Security Commission 

February 14,2018 

Draft 

 

Call to Order 700 pm 

Attendees 

 Matt Peterson, Sandra Taylor, Greg Harper, Ben Haley 

Guests. Jimmy Green. Mike Clark. Linda O’Connor 

The December 12,2017 minutes were accepted as written. The annual 2017 report was accepted as 
written 

Freeholder concerns: 

 A freeholder from Meadowlark drive on Sweetwater Lake showed concern about the way her neighbor 
disregarded a rule about blowing leaves into the Lake  

Discussion… it was noted that the freeholder had talked to the Conservancy manager and an Officer of 
the lakes about this violation. She provided pictures of the violation to the Security Commission.  

The Commissions’ response was that this matter will be investigated and will be brought up at the CSCD 
monthly meeting She was encouraged that if she saw this happening again to take a video with her 
phone and make sure she got the actual people in the video. 

***Question to CSCD Board …What course of action can the CSCD take to stop this practice 

   Example…written letter, written warning ticket against boat privileges  

***Recommend having boat stickers for the 2018 year to be (Process Blue (light blue)  for Motorized) 
and 

 (Silver for nonmotorized) …these colors will make it easier for Officers and Lake patrol to spot from a 
distance 

***Recommend appointing Harry Sherman to the Security Commission for a term of 3 years 

Old Business 

Discussion on the role of the District Budgeting for this commission 

New Business 

Additions for the Chapter 3 rules 

Adjournment 900 pm 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


